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Friday 26th March 2021 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Re: Easter Celebration Day 
 
On Thursday 1st April 2021 the Infant School will be having an Easter celebration day.  
 
As a school we will be completing the following activities with your child/children: 
  
Easter Bonnet/Hat parade 
 
The children will be designing and creating an Easter hat/bonnet in their classes and will showcase 
them around the school.  
 
Cooking & Basket Designing 
 
On the day children will be making an Easter item as part of our cookery curriculum to bring home in 
an Easter basket.  
 
Easter Egg Hunt 
 
The children will take part in an Easter egg hunt around the school where there will be different 
clues for them to guess and earn prizes. 
 
Easter Sports Activities  
 
Around the school we will set up lots of different competitions for the children to compete in.  
 
We are asking for a £1 donation in a named envelope to help us make this day the best it can be. 
Please bring this in as soon as possible. Children are required to wear their school uniform as 
normal.  
 
If you have any questions please ask us on the gate. 
 
We look forward to planning a great day for your children and we wish you a restful Easter break. 
Thank you once again for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Ms Goodwin – Head of Foundation  
Mrs Taylor – Assistant Headteacher Year 1 
Mr Williams – Head of Year 2 

http://www.npschools.co.uk/parents/letters/

